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       April 13, 2009 
 
 
 
To:   Reporters of the Weekly Report of Assets and Liabilities for Large Banks (FR 2416) 
 
 
 I am writing to inform you that the Federal Reserve System published in the Federal 
Register on March 12, 2009 final approval to combine the Weekly Report of Assets and 
Liabilities for Large U.S. Branches and Agencies of Foreign Banks (FR 2069), the Weekly 
Report of Assets and Liabilities for Large Banks (FR 2416), and the Weekly Report of Selected 
Assets (FR 2644) into one reporting form, the Weekly Report of Selected Assets and Liabilities 
of Domestically Chartered Commercial Banks and U.S. Branches and Agencies of Foreign 
Banks (FR 2644).  
 
 Effective July 1, 2009, the FR 2416 report will be discontinued, while the FR 2644 report 
will be expanded. At that time, current FR 2416 reporters will begin filing the new FR 2644 
reporting form. 
 
 The Federal Register notice, as well as the final reporting form and instructions, may be 
obtained at www.federalreserve.gov/boarddocs/reportforms/review.cfm.   
 
 An analyst of the Regulatory Reports Division will contact you during the week of May 
3rd to confirm your continued participation in this survey.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Dawn Nannery, Reports Analyst in the Regulatory Reporting Division, at (212) 720-
6053 or Monica Posen, Team Leader of that Division at (212) 720-8239. 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your continued 
participation in this important Federal Reserve policy oriented effort. 
             
       Sincerely, 
 
         *Signed by Kenneth Lamar 


